
   
 

 

 

 

 

 
GENERAL OSTEOPATHIC COUNCIL 

 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
 
 

The General Osteopathic Council’s 
Professional Conduct Committee will meet virtually on 14 – 17 July 2025 

 
 

by remote video teleconference 
 

starting at  
 

9.30am (unless otherwise stated by the Chair) 
 

To consider the allegation that James Burrells (9944) of Knebworth and 
Stevenage, has been guilty of unacceptable professional conduct. 

 

 

If you wish to dial-in to attend the hearing remotely, you must email 
regulation@osteopathy.org.uk by no later than 12:00noon on 9 July 

2025, confirming your name, your association to the osteopath (if any) and which 
hearing day(s) you wish to observe. You must also confirm in your email that you 
have read the ‘Information for Observers’ section on our website. Our Hearings 

Coordinator will then contact you with the joining instructions before the hearing. 
Any requests to attend the hearing received after the above stated deadline will 

not be accommodated. 
 

mailto:regulation@osteopathy.org.uk
https://www.osteopathy.org.uk/raise-a-concern/hearings/attending-a-hearing/information-for-observers/

